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Lette_r No NU/CHQ/31 Dated 30-08-2019
To s

Shri Ravi Shankar Prasad ji,

Hon’ble Minister of Communication & IT

Govt. of India Sanchar Bhawan
New Delhi 110001

Sub: Payment of pay and allowances to BSNL Employees-reg.'

Respected Sir,

' ~ Under the present circumstances prevailing in BSNL, | am constrained to bring
your kind notice that February 2019 onward salary to BSNL employees is being
delayed. For the month of Aug- 2019 also there is no hope of releasing salary and
people are already in hardship in almost of cities due to heavy rains and flood. More
over Festive season has also started. In these circumstances it can be imagined how
the employees and their families will survive.

Sir, the revival plan for BSNL/MTNL is anvid and National Union of BSNL worker
(FNTO) is ready to sit across the table to finalize the issues through negotiation. There
are about 1.75 lakhs employees through out India and delay in payment of salary will
harass them besides image of BSNL. BSNL being 100% state owned PSU will get a
beating in the competitive atmosphere. e

As such, it is requested to kindly make it convenient to release the salary funds
so that employees may not feel harassed and demoralized

With Warm Regards,
: Yours Sincerely,

General Secretary I/C
-Copy to:-

" 1. Secretary DoT Sanchar Bhawan New Delhi.
2. C.M.D BSNL Bharat Sanchar Bhawan New Delhi.




